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Hey Vanessa,


Please find a public comment emailed to me below. This is from Kenton Brown, property owner of the 
second case on the agenda this evening: 1208 W Malibu Dr.


Honorable Hearing Officer:


I am writing this e-mail from Banner Desert Medical Center where I am a patient.
I had planned to the hearing today, October 5th, but I cannot.
I am requesting a 30-day continuance, so that I can bring my property at 1208 W. Malibu Drive into 
Tempe City Code  compliance. There are several reasons for this request.
First, I have had many health problems, and I have been unable to spend any time out in the heat this 
summer. I have a history of hospitalizations related to this issue in the past.
I have also requested assistance from Tempe Neighbors Helping Neighbors, which I expect to receive. 
I am certain that I will be able to get up to code within a month.
Thanks for the consideration.


Part 2: (I was interrupted by medical staff here while composing my last e-mail.)
I am acutely aware that my property must meet Tempe City Code. That some violations have not been 
corrected is not a matter of carelessness, laziness, or defiance. I intend to meet those requirements, now 
that I can handle the weather (once I get back home).
The point that I'm trying to make is, that now that the autumn daytime weather is much cooler, along with 
some outside assistance, I will be clear to get a lot accomplished regarding property maintenance without 
serious risk to my health.
Once again, I am asking for help with these efforts by continuing/extending this case.
Thank-you again for your consideration.


~Ken 
KENTON R. BROWN 


Drew Yocom
Planning and Research Analyst
Code Compliance Division
480.858.2190
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